
 

 

 

 

10th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you are all keeping well and that the children have enjoyed their first full week in their 

new class.  

I am sure you will all agree that the weather has been very warm and therefore I have reminded the 

children that they must bring a water bottle to school all of the time. They need to keep hydrated 

whether it is warm or not! 

A reminder for the children to not bring personal items to school and also please label their jumpers 

and cardigans. We already have many unclaimed items of clothing!  

If you use the before and after school club (Kids Fun Club) on our site please be mindful where you 

park.  When you are dropping off and picking up please do not block the school drive.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – many thanks for the slips that have been returned. You will have received a 

text message today confirming your child’s place. ALL PICK UPS are from the Rackhouse Road gate at 

4pm. We will bring the children to you at that time.  Any other clubs that are starting we will be 

informing you about start dates etc very soon.  

Please continue to support the school and staff by wearing a mask on our site.  

We will be reviewing our Risk Assessments at the end of September. Many thanks. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

Love God, Love One Another 


